

## **CONCERTS RETURN TO ST. FINBAR'S**

We are pleased to announce that at last some exciting music events will return to St Finbar's Church. At the end of this month we will resume the concert program which has been put on hold for so long, beginning with the following performances:



**KANIMBLA STRING QUARTET,** a group of talented string players based in the Blue Mountains with a wide repertoire from classical to modern compositions. **Sunday June 27 at 2pm.** Tea, coffee and biscuits will be served afterwards. \$20, accompanied children free.

BYRD CONSORT, PHOENIX CHAMBER SINGERS AND BEL A CAPELLA, three choral groups plus an Organ recital will perform a variety of music and donate the proceeds for the upkeep and maintenance of the Heritage Organ. Saturday August 7 at 2pm

\$20, accompanied children free.

These first-class performances will be followed by **Academy Singers on October 24**, and Music and Readings for Christmas will joyfully return on **December 19**.

Update your diary and tell your friends! All welcome.

St. Finbar's Organ and Concert Committee